
From: Sarkhan Ismayilov
Sent: 3/18/2016 7:03:05 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Important! - Letter of Ambassador of Azerbaijan

Hello,

Please find attached a letter of the Ambassador of Azerbaijan addressed
to the Governor. We would greatly appreciate if you could kindly
bring it to the attention of your Governor.

Best regards,

Sarkhan ISMAYILOV
Embassy of the Republic of Azerbaijan
2741 34th Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20008
Office: (202) 337 60 41
Fax : (202) 337 59 11
E-mail: s_ismayilov@azembassy.us
Follow us on:
http://www.azembassy.us/
https://www.facebook.com/azembassy.us
https://twitter.com/azembassyus


